View results

Respondent

20 Marilia Antunez 29:22

Time to complete

Please select your UC Committee "		
	Awards Special Committee	
	Budget and Finance	
	Communication	
	Information Technology	
	Institutional Advancement	
	Physical Environment	
	Campus Wellness	
	Student Engagement and Success	
	Talent Development and Human Resources	
	ad hoc Social Engagement	

2.	Did the Committee meet this month? If you met, select Yes and complete the rest of the survey. Provide minutes in question 7. You do not need to upload documents unless they are supporting materials for this month's meeting.	
	If you did not meet, select No and submit the survey. You do not need to complete the rest of the survey or upload any documents. Thank you for logging this month's meeting status. *	
	Yes	
	○ No	
3.	Date of Meeting	
	8/17/2023	:::
4.	Committee Members in Attendance or Absent With Notice Marilia Antunez Malik Elbuluk Stephen Myers Debmalya Mukherjee Lisa Sabol Jake Kos Craig Menzemer Max Fightmaster Joseph Shannon	
5.	Malaki Fleming Natalie Gardner Committee Members Absent Without Notice	
	Roy Thorne	

6. Based on your goals for the year, outline what decision were made or action items discussed during this month's meeting that moved goal(s) forward

Addressed UC Topic Submissions:

• Campus Clock is fast by 5 minutes

PFOC has been notified of the issue and will address it as soon as possible

• Parking lot 24 – Library workers occupying many of the spaces for a full shift

Lot 24 is an open lot meaning anyone with a parking pass can utilize the lot

Many students are on campus for an entire day

PEC will refer this topic submission to Parking Services without providing a recommendation

7. Provide Meeting Minutes/Monthly Report here (do not attach minutes as a document in #8 below).

Approvals

Approval of the July 20th minutes by Stephen, seconded by Debmalya Approval of the agenda for August 17th by Stephen, seconded by Debmalya

Introductions – New Members

- Chair Marilia Antunez
- Vice-Chair Lisa Sabol
- Secretary Jake Kos

Set Meeting Schedule

- Currently meeting 3rd Thursday of the month at 2 pm
- September 21st
- October 19th
- November 16th

UC Topic Submissions

• Campus Clock is fast by 5 minutes

PFOC has been notified of the issue and will address it as soon as possible

• Parking lot 24 – Library workers occupying many of the spaces for a full shift

Lot 24 is an open lot meaning anyone with a parking pass can utilize the lot

Many students are on campus for an entire day

PEC will refer this topic submission to Parking Services without providing a recommendation

Campus Safety Walks

- Wanting to move the date away from Thursday evenings
- · More information will follow shortly

General Updates from Stephen Myers

- Exchange Street Construction City of Akron construction is experiencing some delays
- Spicer and Union intersections by Exchange will partially open by September 9th
- City of Akron water main replacement is experiencing delays
- Wonder Bread building will be torn down this fall
- McClain Gallery will have a ribbon cutting next month
- Center for Precision Manufacturing project is moving along, and won't be occupied until 100% completed
- Chick-fil-A is supposed to open on Wednesday, Aug 24th
- Odd Corner building will be demolished in the next couple of weeks
- Fire alarm project is moving along, COB, Library, and Olsen
- Blue gym renovation, new flooring
- Buchtel Common renovation, schematic design has been drawn

- Concrete repair at Infocision is almost done
- Food delivery robot space is almost finished, working through electrical programs. Should be up and running by the first day of classes. Big rollout will happen over Homecoming
- Exchange Street parking deck has been barricaded off, parking spaces are no longer needed and deck upkeep led to the decision to demolish. Will turn into greenspace
- Redoing the south side of EJ Thomas removing some concrete and making greenspace
- Crouse/Ayre is now at 100% occupancy
- COB Walkway Roof has been repaired, and ceiling tiles will be replaced this week

Old Business

NA

Motion to adjourn meeting by Lisa and seconded by Jake. Meeting adjourned at 3:06 PM

- 8. If you have a document that provides supporting materials for this month's work, upload here. This attachment should not be the monthly minutes (minutes should be submitted in #7 above). (Non-anonymous question)
- 9. Are there any new topic submissions or other information/feedback you would like to share from the committee?

NA